
OWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Office 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA 
October 19, 1978 

JAMES A. WALLACE 
VICE PRESIDENT - GENERATION 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Re: Duane Arnold Energy Center 

Subject: Response to Letter from J. Hind to D. Arnold 
dated September 29, 1978 

File: A-102 Inspection Report 78-20 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

This letter is in response to Mr. Hind's letter concerning an inspection 
of activities at the Duane Arnold Energy Center conducted on September 6-8, 
1978. Since the areas examined during the inspection included subject matter 
exempt from disclosure under section 2.790 of NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2, 
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, our responses to the items of noncom
pliance have been included as a separate enclosure to this letter.  

Ve tru yours, 

/ J. A. Wallace 
V. e President- Generation 

JAW/JVS/nf 

cc: Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 
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